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David Kilgore is a proud graduate of the California State University at 
Northridge where he received his master’s degree in Public Administration 
and currently serves as Director for the California Department of Child 
Support Services. David has worked in the Child Support Program for 20 
years with past service including director of the Riverside County DCSS, 
deputy director of operations and chief deputy director of the Los Angeles 
CSSD, deputy director of operations at the San Bernardino County DCSS 
and held several positions at the Tulare County DCSS including manager 
and staff services analyst. David is on the Board of Directors of the National 
Child Support Enforcement Association and National Council of Child 
Support Directors. He has lectured on a variety of topics to state and county 
audiences. David’s hobbies include traveling, reading books, and all things 
electronic. After a long day of work, he relaxes by playing with his son and 
daughter Zev and Zoe, and their pup, Alphie. 



NCSEA Participation & Involvement

• NCSEA Board of Directors 2020 - 2023
• Co-Chair for the NCSEA Communications 

Committee, 2020-2023
• Frequent presenter at many NCSEA events and 

conferences 
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Volunteer work: Created a Communications Roadmap; continued 
work with NCSEA On Location podcasts and social media posting; 
updated the NCSEA website with a ‘For Child Support 
Professionals’ interactive map including child support program, 
tribal, SNAP, housing, and TANF information; created an 
infographic to promote On Location podcasts to all Directors; 
created a national parentage website (Parentage4me.org)

How has your volunteer work with NCSEA prepared 
you for the commitment of Board service? 
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The child support community - and NCSEA as a body - is comprised of 
diverse individuals and entities, all dedicated to the child support 
mission, but with very diverse points of view, policies, and processes. 

What do you see as the role of the Board in representing those 
diverse voices and perspectives in shaping the future of child 
support?

My goal as a board member has always been to advance the child support program goals, 
policies and practices according to the cumulative voice of the members.  Visioning for the 
future of the program has been a passion of mine and speaks to the conversations and 
committees I give my time and attention to.   I love a good vigorous debate and genuinely feel 
like there are great changes right around the corner for our program.
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